
Memorandum

DATE June 11, 2024 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Consumer Health Division 

SUBJECT 

“Our Product is Service” 
Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Equity 

2024 Harambee Festival 

This letter will serve as written permission that the Martin Luther King, Jr. Community 
Center is allowing ___________________________________________ permission to be 
on the campus for the 2024 Harambee Festival on October 26, 2024. This organization 
accepts the responsibility of purchasing the Temporary Special Event Food Permit. If you 
have any further questions, please contact our office at 214-670-8418 or LaRhonda Bacon 
at 214-670-8419. 

Best Regards, 

cc: 

Pamela R. Jones, Manager  
Martin Luther King, Jr. Community Center 


